
For Immediate Release

LAC STE. ANNE COUNTY ISSUES UPDATE 
REGARDING ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

STRUCTURE ISSUES

Sangudo, Alberta, Friday, November 5, 2021 – Lac Ste. Anne County continues with its measures to ensure that 
they have a quality Administration Building to support the important services the County delivers and that the 
interests of residents and ratepayers are addressed. 

Structural investigations and development of solution options are progressing. Pending consideration and potential 
implementation of long-term solutions that will be identified, we remain focused on ensuring that in the interim the 
building remains safe.

The County’s lawsuit against the parties involved in the project execution, design, and construction of the 
Administration Building is ongoing. As previously reported, based on the advice of the County’s legal counsel 
handling the lawsuit limited information can be shared until the lawsuit is concluded. 

Lac Ste. Anne County Council and Administration continue to sincerely thank ratepayers for their understanding as 
we work to bring this matter to conclusion. The County will provide periodic updates on the matter on its website 
and social media channels.

— 30 —

               

Media Contact: 

Joe Blakeman | Reeve 
Lac Ste. Anne County

TEL 780.918.1916 
jblakeman@LSAC.ca


